COMMUNICATION C273
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
From: Eresha Perera_ (PUBLIC MEETING)

Assunta Ferrante

Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 10:38 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca; Clerks@vaughan.ca March 1, 2022
Subject: [External] STOP high rise towers

Hi Rosanna

This is to confirm we oppose to building high rise towers North West corner of Weston and Major Mackenzie Dr.

Kind regards

Eresha & Prasanna Perera
-Headwind Blvd

Woodbridge

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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